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We hope you all had a wonderful and safe Thanksgiving Holiday. We are eternally grateful
for our extended BI Family, and we thank you for trusting us with your kiddos. It brings us
great joy to be a part of helping your kiddos grow and succeed.
We as well want to give a special heartfelt thanks to our BI Parents for planning and
surprising our staff with such a lovely staff Breakfast and Lunch this past month.

With the Holidays fast approaching and COVID-19 surging in most parts of the country,
we wanted to keep our families and staff up-to-date with our new policies and practices.
These policies and practices are intended to minimize the spread of COVID-19 during in-
person services. For the safety of our team members, kiddos and their families, we are
requiring all staff that travel by plane this month to provide a negative test before returning
work. As well, we have increased the amount of times in a week our cleaning team comes
to disinfect our center. Other policies that have been and will continue to be implemented
are: temperature checks, social distancing, washing hands frequently, and mask wearing!

BI SUPERSTARS OF THE MONTH

Camila Corredor

Camila has made amazing strides in making

eye contact and following specific instructions.

She has made major improvements on her

attention while sitting and working as well as

transitioning from one place/activity to another.

Camila has done an excellent job

accepting being told no without having an

alternative offered. She is requesting activities

without them being in sight and wears her

mask at all times when she is playing social

activities with other children. When Camila first

started she would not eat non-preferred foods,

she is now eating everything her family has

packed in her lunch bag. Lastly, Camila is



manding for information from others

independently such as "how are you?". 

Asiah Smith

Once we resumed in person group
instruction, Asiah seamlessly
transitioned. She has made great
strides in participating during calendar
time and has recently began
identifying and labeling the seasons
and days. Asiah is a superstar at
requesting her wants and needs.
Using her device she will go to
different people, get their attention
and identify the things that she wants.
We’re so proud of the progress that
she keeps making daily! 

Holiday Spirit Week
Dec. 21 - Dec. 23



Monday, 12/21 - Spirit of
the Season

Wear colors, hats & outfits that represent a
winter Holiday you celebrate

Tuesday, 12/22 -
T'was The Night Before Winter

Break
Wear your favorite and comfiest PJ's

Wednesday, 12/23 -
Baby, It's Cold Outside

Bundle up in your favorite UGLY Sweater

We will be closed:
December 25 - Christmas Day
January 1 - New Year's Day
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https://www.facebook.com/Behavioral-Initiatives-103083801032132/
https://twitter.com/BehavioralIFL
https://www.instagram.com/BehavioralIFL/

